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TO ALL MEMBERS IN JOHOR BRANCH 
 
 
 
OTHER EVENT  
  
Dear Sir/Madam, 
  
Please be advised that there will be a closed door dialogue between IRB – Johor State and 
Professional Bodies (including MIA) to be held on Wednesday, 17 August, 2011 in Johor Bahru.  
  
IRB – Johor State will be represented by their representatives from Johor Bahru, Kluang, Batu 
Pahat and Muar Branches. MIA Johor Regional Office will be represented by the Johor Regional 
Committee Members. The dialogue outline will be on tax operational issues, matters arising from 
the Field Audits and Tax Investigations ONLY. 

  
Should you or your firm have any tax operational issues and/or matters arising from IRB Field 
Audit or Investigation, please submit your queries and recommendations (if any) on how to resolve 
the issues raised to the Johor Regional Committee latest by 21 July 2011. The Regional 
Committee shall evaluate and raise the relevant issues during the dialogue. 

  
Please indicate your company, your name, MIA No, telephone number & email address before 
forwarding your issues to the committee via fax or email to:- 
  

Fax : 07-222 0391 
e-mail address : miajbu@mia.org.my 

  
  
Thank you. 
  
For queries or feedback on the CTIM  e-circular, please email secretariat@ctim.org.my. 

 
Disclaimer 
Although the Chartered Tax Institute of Malaysia has taken all reasonable care in the preparation and compilation of the information 

contained in the CTIM e-circular, the Institute / each party providing the material displayed herein expressly disclaim all and any liability 
or responsibility to any person(s) for any errors or omissions in the contents of the CTIM e-circular or for anything done or omitted to be 

done by any such person in reliance whether wholly or partially, upon the whole or any part of the contents of the CTIM e-circular. 
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